
April Newsletter

Happy Spring and Happy Easter!

During the month of April,  we will be talking about Easter, new life in 
Jesus, and how God helps us grow.  Our Bible verse for the month is 
“God gave His one and only son” (John 3:16)

We will review our colors, shapes, and numbers, and review numbers 1-10.
We will also continue to work on name recognition. We will  learn about 
bugs and animals, and experience new life as we watch caterpillars turn 
into butterflies. We will also talk about weather words (rain, wind, water,
etc.)

We will continue to focus on following directions in the classroom, taking 
turns and sharing with our friends.  We continue to work on waiting our 
turn to speak and listening quietly while others are speaking, and 
everyone is making great progress!

Important dates to remember:
Easter Egg Hunt and Party- Tuesday, April 12th/Wednesday, April 13th

No School- Thursday, April 14th-Monday, April 18th  
Scholastic Book Orders Due- Friday, April 22nd 
Show-And-Tell-  Monday, April 25th/Tuesday, April 26th  

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at
J  bitterbps@gmail.com  

In Christ's Love,
Jamie Bittner
Stacy Carter
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